
         

Bagshot Infant School 

School Lane 

Bagshot 

Surrey GU19 5BP 

 

Telephone: 01276 473385  

Fax:        01276 451759 

e-mail:     info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  

website:   www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

twitter:     @BagshotInfant 

Headteacher: Miss K Aldred 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Autumn Newsletter No. 4  
 4th November 2022   
   

     

 
 

Tt 

 

       

 

 

 

k 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a very wet start to the new term we have had! Despite the weather it has been wonderful to welcome everyone back 
to school and see the children settle so well to their learning. 
It was also great to see so many parents and carers at our Phonics and Reading workshops on Wednesday. We hope those 
who were able to attend found the sessions useful, those of you unable to attend can find all the information shared, on 
our school website here 
Further to my earlier request please can I ask again that your children do not eat snacks, until they have left the school 
grounds, at the end of the day. As you are aware, we have a number of children and staff that have very serious allergies, 
not only to nuts, and I would appreciate your assistance in keeping everyone safe.  
 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             
School Uniform 
 
A reminder that the children should now be wearing their winter 
uniform. Our full uniform guidance can be read here  
 
Increasingly, I am seeing children wear non-uniform items at the 
moment, such as trainers, ankle boots, nail varnish etc. Please 
take some time to read the guidance and ensure your child is 
wearing the correct uniform. 
We hold a good stock of nearly new second hand uniform so 
please let us know if you require any items. 
 
Please also ensure your child always wears a coat to school, we go 
outside, whatever the weather so a coat and welly boots are 
essential! 

Key Dates 
 
11/11 Quiz Night 
26/11 Christmas Fair 
29/11 Fantastic Fred Experience  
30/11 Wreath making workshop 
6/12 Christmas Performance Yr R 09.15 
7/12 Christmas Performance Yr 1 09.15 
8/12 Christmas Performance Yr 2 09.15 
14/12 Childrens’ Christmas lunch and Party 

(details to follow) 
16/12 Last day of term - 3.10pm finish 
 
Full term dates can be found here 

 
 

 
 
 

FOBSA Update 
FOBSA are busy behind the scenes getting everything ready for the Christmas fair on Saturday 26th November. They need 
your help to make the fair a success and over the next few weeks are requesting donations of the following items:  
Week commencing 7th November – Bottles (alcohol and soft drinks of any size) Jolly Jars - decorate and fill a jar with 
anything (no nuts please) 

Fantastic Fred Experience  
As part of our PHSE work this term we will be having a visit from The Fantastic Fred Team. This is an NHS initiative, focusing 
on helping children to learn that taking care of their mental health is as important as their physical health. It is specifically 
designed to inform, equip and build resilience, it delivers simple, memorable and practical ways that our young children can 
look after their mental health and explains the link between our physical and mental health. You can read further details 
here  

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Little-Wandle-Letters-and-Sounds-Sept-22.pdf
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/Uniform-Guidance-May-2016-1.pdf
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://www.thefantasticfredexperience.com/
https://www.thefantasticfredexperience.com/

